
Growing the Neighborhood 
Children’s Program

Hi Kids! Come join us on Saturday, 
January 14 at 11am in the Club Room 
at St. Stephen Church!

We will learn some
basics about Northeast Ohio
birds, and then we will make
some simple bird feeders for
you to take home. Please
bring an adult helper along. 
Hope to see you there!

Winter is for the Birds!Winter is for the Birds!

St. Stephen Club Room 
located by parking lot 
off West 57th Street. 
Look for the balloons!!

Visit our web page at www.ststephensociety.org/neighborhood
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